
 
 

Field Trip Information 

Our school will be taking a field trip to the Magic City Discovery Center on Tuesday, 

May 6th. Please drop off your child between 9:00-9:15 AM in the entryway of MCDC 

and pick up in the same location between 10:50-11:00 AM. You can either park in the lot 

and walk in or pull up in front of the doors. The discovery center will be closed to the 

public during this time so our students will be the only ones in the building. We will be 

bringing all three classes on the same field trip since it will be just us. Students will 

always be supervised by Shaun or Sara and we will have our crew of field trip 

chaperones with us. Our chaperones have been trained to be our extra eyes and ears and 

are an important part of our safety procedures. We will be spending some time in the 

water play area so students may come home with damp clothes. Because we will be the 

only ones in the museum, children will not need a special field trip shirt and are welcome 

to wear whatever they would like. Shoes that are good for walking will be helpful since 

we will be walking up and down the stairs of the center. Please let us know if you have 

any questions. We are very excited! -Shaun and Sara 


